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MEETINGS will be held every other month, 
with the next meeting being scheduled for the 
third Wednesday in October unless, otherwise 
notified. 

GCLO Council 
 

Ladd Thompson, Pres 
  724-301-6784 
   ladd300@gmail.com 
 
Renee Hill, VP 
   724-771-8271 
   renee8403@comcast.net 
 
Mike Sullivan, Treasurer 
   412-554-6705 
   mikes@ironmasterllc.com 
 
Marilyn Hesse 
   724-325-5622 
   hesseml@comcast.net 
 
Eileen Haskins 
   412-455-5590 
   eileen@eshaskins.com 
 
Tom Wagner, Arbors 
   412-254-8714 
   tomw@arbors.com 

WEBSITE:  WWW.GCLO.ORG 

Pre Trick or Treat Party 

3:30—6:00 PM 

@ the Community Center on Sunday, October 31 

Pizza, Drinks, Treats ’n Games  

Kids ’n GrandKids Welcome, ‘n they can even bring a friend! 

RSVP REQUIRED 

Contact Eileen (412) 455-5590 OR eileen@eshaskins.com 

by October 24th, thank you very much! 

LITTLE GHOSTS AND GOBLINS 

WILL BE EXCITED AND DARTING 

IN AND OUT OF ROADWAYS. 

PLEASE BE ESPECIALLY CAU-

TIOUS IF DRIVING ON HALLOW-

EEN NIGHT. 

This newsletter is also  

published on: 

www.gclo.org 

Trick or Treat begins @ 
6:00 PM on Oct 31st 

If you are participating, please turn on 

your front porch lights. 

Well, some of us missed 

the garbage truck 

AGAIN.  Remember, you 
can put your garbage 

out anytime after NOON 

on Mondays.  If the gar-

bage truck rolls in before 

you wake up Tuesday 

AM, your garbage won’t 

be left behind. 
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The Landscaping Committee, under the direction of the GCLO Council, is beginning to plan for 
updating the front landscaping of all units. 
 
A walk-around was done and trees and bushes that were not in good shape, diseased, ugly, 
too close to other trees or buildings, or annoying in some way such as pine needles/sap drop-
ping on cars and in walkways were marked for potential elimination, the thinking being to take 
out the scrappy stuff and start with a clean canvass. 
 
Phase I is completed, and as we’re moving into Phase II we need to get several bids so definite plans can 
be prepared for this phase and money allocated in the 2011 budget. NOTHING will be done without Council 
approval.  This is just the beginning, and like the 15-year overall plan we need a good comprehensive 
guideline to follow to assure the job is done right! 
 
ANYONE who wants to get involved and join the committee is most welcome.  If you have any specific 
thoughts on  this project - like, 'what the hell do you mean you might cut down some trees’,  please, talk to 
us.  We don’t know what you’re thinking if you don’t tell us.  On the flip side, we DO NEED TO UPDATE for 
the sake of our property values.  Our  landscaping not only shows ‘age’ but is pretty ugly in many places!  
We’d rather have your input from the beginning than your complaints after the fact. 
 
A lot of research and planning will be going into this so good design and financial decisions can be made, 
and this project can be completed in a timely and professional way.  For our property value, this needs to 
be done as we are very outdated.  Following is a tentative plan which can hopefully be coordinated with 
other projects such as 
fence replacement. 

DON’T FORGET  

to turn your GCLO Resident 

Survey into Eileen, or email 

it to her.  

She’s waiting! 

Committees 
Recreation Committee, Eileen Haskins - Council Rep, Pat 

Thompson, Therese McKinney, Danelle DeMarco 

Landscape Committee, Renee Hill - Council Rep, Laurie Gredence, 

Pat Thompson, Kara Haskins 

Architectural Committee, Ladd Thompson - Council Rep 

Interested in joining one?  Contact the Council Reps. 

 

Anyone having a birthday?  Getting married?  Having a baby? Maybe an anniversary? Have some news you want to 

announce?  Contact Eileen at 412-455-5590 or eileen@eshaskins.com to publish your news on gclo.com, and Pat 

Thompson at patt300@gmail.com to put something in the Times. 

Pool is closed.   
John McGovern of 208 Williamsburg is 
home from the hospital and recovering 
from a recent illness. Best wishes! 
A little rain did not stop the end of the season 

pool party. There was lots of food and lots of 

good neighbors, and we hope to see everyone 

at the Pool Opening Party in 2011.  Have a great winter! 

Georgetown Curb Appeal 

Phase I: Remove dead vegetation from Georgetown's common area—Completed: 9/1/10 

Phase II: Remove unsightly/old/unhealthy trees and bushes  - Spring 2011                 

Phase III: Trim trees and bushes— Fall 2011 

Phase IV: Get designs and quotes from landscaping professionals—  Winter 2011 

Phase V: Discuss when and how to implement landscaping plan  - Spring 2012 

Phase VI: Implement Landscaping Plan—Spring 2013 

Barry in 202 Williamsburg is home after a stay in the hospi-tal.  Hope you’re feeling better! 

Welcome to the Silich Family in 303 Wil-
liamsburg:  Joe, Patricia, Charles, Chad, 

and Taylor. 

A warm welcome to  
Wendy Rowling at  
200 Georgetown. 


